September 2, 1995

Mr. Gordon Scott, Partner

The Greenspan Company
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA. 90010

RE: Public Adjusting Services
Dear Gordon:

I would like to take this opportunity to officially thank you for a job well done on our
recent property claim with Travelers Insurance Company. Your efforts were invaluable
to our staying in business over the last year.

I would be happy to recommend you to anyone suffering an insured loss.

Very truly yours,

letter\prestigilgordon

14006 RIVERSIDE DRIVE. SUITE 68
SHERMAN OAKS, CA. 91423
(818)081-2866



